
13/11/2020 

MS Eva Meland 
ST 
NSW 
consult.meland@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I see that there is a new application with very minor amendments to the original. This still does 
not change the issues I am concerned about, namely: the cutting down of all mature trees on 
the property
The extension of the allowable building envelope 
The loss of privacy to neighbours, particularly further down the road - with an elevated pool and 
a very tall structure towering over the valley
The proposed development is not sympathetic to the rest of the street, which all have homes 
that are set back from the road and embrace the slope of the blocks.
I support the submission made by the Henrys in number 22 and share their concerns. 

Sent: 13/11/2020 9:53:58 AM
Subject: Online Submission


